

Mr. Brad Ghaster, President Ghaster Painting & Coatings Inc. 3120 W. Carefree Hwy., Ste 1 PMB 347

Phoenix, AZ. 85086 Phone: 602-277-8541

Email: brad@ghasterpaintinginc.com

RE: Notice of Intent for Contract Award: Painting Services (90-18-372-4)

Dear Brad:

Maricopa County Special Health Care District d.b.a. Maricopa Integrated Health System (MIHS) is pleased to inform you that Ghaster Painting & Coatings Inc. has been recommended for a contract award for Painting Services. The award is contingent upon approval by internal MIHS Senior Management, and signature by the appropriate MIHS signatory authority. Please note that this is a multiple contract award where other contracts have also been awarded to: Skyline Painting, Bullseye Painting Company and Pro Tech Painting.

In accordance with the IFB Provisions, Section IV, Special Terms and Conditions, Paragraph 27, <u>Insurance Provisions and Required Coverage, Term and Terminations</u>, please submit to me by return email a current copy of your insurance certificate naming MIHS as additional insured as well as a completed copy of a W-9 by email to Mary.Hammer@mihs.org.

Because this is a requirements contract, MIHS will reach out to you if there is a project they would like you to submit a quote on, while we are hopeful this will be a very active contract there are no guarantee's as to the quantity of work, if any that will be completed under these contracts.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 602-344-1403. We look forward to working with you in the coming months.

Sincerely,

Procurement Officer



Mr. Abdul Levon, Manager Pro Tech Painting, LLC. 5037 S. 24th Street Phoenix, AZ. 85040

Phone: 602-214-3769

Email: protechpaintingaz@yahoo.com

RE: Notice of Intent for Contract Award: Painting Services (90-18-372-3)

Dear Mr. Levon:

Maricopa County Special Health Care District d.b.a. Maricopa Integrated Health System (MIHS) is pleased to inform you that Pro Tech Painting LLC. has been recommended for a contract award for Painting Services. The award is contingent upon approval by internal MIHS Senior Management, and signature by the appropriate MIHS signatory authority. Please note that this is a multiple contract award where other contracts have also been awarded to: Skyline Painting, Bullseye Painting Company and Ghaster Painting.

In accordance with the IFB Provisions, Section IV, Special Terms and Conditions, Paragraph 27, <u>Insurance Provisions and Required Coverage, Term and Terminations</u>, please submit to me by return email a current copy of your insurance certificate naming MIHS as additional insured as well as a completed copy of a W-9 by email to Mary.Hammer@mihs.org.

Because this is a requirements contract, MIHS will reach out to you if there is a project they would like you to submit a quote on, while we are hopeful this will be a very active contract there are no guarantee's as to the quantity of work, if any that will be completed under these contracts.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 602-344-1403. We look forward to working with you in the coming months.

Sincerely,

Mary Hammer, CPPO Procurement Officer



Ms. Sally J. Cohill Chief Executive Officer Skyline Builders and Restoration 2401 N. 24th Avenue Phoenix, AZ. 85009

Phone: 602-404-0842 Email: mike@azsbr.com

RE: Notice of Intent for Contract Award: Painting Services (90-18-372-3)

Dear Ms. Cohill:

Maricopa County Special Health Care District d.b.a. Maricopa Integrated Health System (MIHS) is pleased to inform you that Skyline Builders and Restoration. has been recommended for a contract award for Painting Services. The award is contingent upon approval by internal MIHS Senior Management, and signature by the appropriate MIHS signatory authority. Please note that this is a multiple contract award where other contracts have also been awarded to: Pro Tech Painting, Bullseye Painting Company and Ghaster Painting.

In accordance with the IFB Provisions, Section IV, Special Terms and Conditions, Paragraph 27, <u>Insurance Provisions and Required Coverage, Term and Terminations</u>, please submit to me by return email a current copy of your insurance certificate naming MIHS as additional insured as well as a completed copy of a W-9 by email to Mary.Hammer@mihs.org.

Because this is a requirements contract, MIHS will reach out to you if there is a project they would like you to submit a quote on, while we are hopeful this will be a very active contract there are no guarantee's as to the quantity of work, if any that will be completed under these contracts.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 602-344-1403. We look forward to working with you in the coming months.

Sincerely,

Mary Hammer, CPPO Procurement Officer



Beatriz Dominguez 5025 S. Ash Avenue STE B-17 Tempe, AZ. 85282

Phone: 602-615-0894

Email: bea@bullseyepaints.com

RE: Notice of Intent for Contract Award: Painting Services (90-18-372-4)

Dear Ms. Dominguez:

Maricopa County Special Health Care District d.b.a. Maricopa Integrated Health System (MIHS) is pleased to inform you that Bullseye Painting Co. has been recommended for a contract award for Painting Services. The award is contingent upon approval by internal MIHS Senior Management, and signature by the appropriate MIHS signatory authority. Please note that this is a multiple contract award where other contracts have also been awarded to: Skyline Painting, Ghaster, and Pro Tech Painting.

In accordance with the IFB Provisions, Section IV, Special Terms and Conditions, Paragraph 27, <u>Insurance Provisions and Required Coverage, Term and Terminations</u>, please submit to me by return email a current copy of your insurance certificate naming MIHS as additional insured as well as a completed copy of a W-9 by email to Mary.Hammer@mihs.org.

Because this is a requirements contract, MIHS will reach out to you if there is a project they would like you to submit a quote on, while we are hopeful this will be a very active contract there are no guarantee's as to the quantity of work, if any that will be completed under these contracts.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 602-344-1403. We look forward to working with you in the coming months.

Sincerely,

Mary Hammer, CPPO Procurement Officer